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Shamanism and Spirituality in
Therapeutic Practice Christa
Mackinnon 2012-06-15 Increasing
numbers of professionals in the
fields of psychology and therapy are
seeking to incorporate elements of
spirituality into their therapeutic
oeuvre, addressing not only mental
and emotional issues, but also the
soul. This book discloses how
indigenous traditions can be adapted
to offer practitioners a highly
effective repertoire of insights,
psycho-spiritual approaches and
therapeutic tools. The underlying
concepts and world-views of
indigenous and contemporary shamanism
are explained and tied in with
current developments in psychology
and science. After clarifying altered
states of perception, concepts of
integrative wholeness of mind, body,
soul and spirit and transformative
shamanic 'healing' approaches, the
book goes on to outline concrete
contemporary tools and techniques
that can be applied directly to work
with clients. It presents research,
examples and case studies throughout.
This will be enlightening and
compelling reading for psychologists,
therapists, counsellors and coaches
looking for profound insights and
innovative methods of practice that
cater for the whole human psyche,
index-php-articles

reaching beyond contemporary Western
mind and body approaches.
Peace Movements Worldwide Marc
Pilisuk 2011 This three-volume
anthology is a comprehensive overview
of how the human yearning for peace
has played out, and is playing out,
on this planet. * Is the first work
on the subject of peace movements to
offer this level of depth and breadth
and to capture the pulse of this
multifacted effort to create a world
of peace with justice * Features more
than 70 insightful articles, many of
them original to this anthology, by a
team of cross-disciplinary scholars
from the fields of psychology,
sociology, history, political
science, women's studies, psychiatry,
and more * Combines personal
reminiscences and theoretical studies
The White Umbrella Mary Frances
Bowley 2012-10-01 Stories of
survivors of sex-trafficking. Sex
trafficking. We hear about it on the
nightly news and in special interest
stories from around the world, but it
occurs daily in communities all
around us. Every year, thousands of
young women are forced into sexual
exploitation. Most are under the age
of 18. The damage this causes to
their emotions and souls is
immeasurable. But they are not
without hope. The White Umbrella
tells stories of survivors as well as
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those who came alongside to help them
to recovery. It describes the pain
and the strength of these young women
and those who held the “white
umbrella” of protection and purity
over them on the road to restoration.
This book offers principles and
guidance to anyone with a heart for
these hurting young women and a
desire to help. It is an ideal
resource for individuals or
organizations seeking to learn what
they can do to assist these victims
in becoming whole again.
Beginning PHP5, Apache, and MySQL Web
Development Elizabeth Naramore
2005-02-04 This update to a Wrox
bestseller dives in and guides the
reader through the entire process of
creating dynamic, data-driven sites
using the open source "AMP" model:
Apache Web server, the MySQL database
system, and the PHP scripting
language. The team of expert authors
covers PHP scripting, database
management, security, integration,
and e-commerce functions and comes
complete with a useful syntax
reference. Showcases three fully
functional Web site examples, with
implementations for both Windows and
Linux, that readers can incorporate
into their own projects Updates
include a new chapter on PHP5
features and functions, a new example
Web site application, and updates to
PHP5 throughout the text
Spirit Cure Joseph W. Williams
2013-02-14 Joseph W. Williams
examines the changing healing
practices of pentecostals in the
United States over the past 100
years, from the early believers to
the later generations of pentecostals
and their charismatic successors.
OCR Philosophy of Religion for AS and
A2 Jill Oliphant 2015-07-16
Structured directly around the
specification of the OCR, this is the
definitive textbook for students of
Advanced Subsidiary or Advanced Level
index-php-articles

courses. The updated third edition
covers all the necessary topics for
Philosophy of Religion in an
enjoyable student-friendly fashion.
Each chapter includes: a list of key
issues OCR specification checklist
explanations of key terminology
overviews of key scholars and
theories self-test review and exam
practice questions. To maximise
students’ chances of success, the
book contains a section dedicated to
answering examination questions. It
comes complete with diagrams and
tables, lively illustrations, a
comprehensive glossary and full
bibliography. Additional resources
are available via the companion
website at
www.routledge.com/cw/mayled.
The Jefferson Lies David Barton
2012-04-10 America, in so many ways,
has forgotten. Its roots, its
purpose, its identity?all have become
shrouded behind a veil of political
correctness bent on twisting the
nation's founding, and its founders,
to fit within a misshapen modern
world. The time has come to remember
again. In The Jefferson Lies,
prominent historian David Barton sets
out to correct the distorted image of
a once-beloved founding father,
Thomas Jefferson. To do so, Barton
tackles seven myths head-on,
including: Did Thomas Jefferson
really have a child by his young
slave girl, Sally Hemings? Did he
write his own Bible, excluding the
parts of Christianity with which he
disagreed? Was he a racist who
opposed civil rights and equality for
black Americans? Did he, in his
pursuit of separation of church and
state, advocate the secularizing
public life? Through Jefferson's own
words and the eyewitness testimony of
contemporaries, Barton repaints a
portrait of the man from Monticello
as a visionary, an innovator, a man
who revered Jesus, a classical
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Renaissance man?and a man whose
pioneering stand for liberty and Godgiven inalienable rights fostered a
better world for this nation and its
posterity. For America, the time to
remember these truths again is now.
Deep Green Resistance Derrick Jensen
2011-01-04 For years, Derrick Jensen
has asked his audiences, "Do you
think this culture will undergo a
voluntary transformation to a sane
and sustainable way of life?" No one
ever says yes. Deep Green Resistance
starts where the environmental
movement leaves off: industrial
civilization is incompatible with
life. Technology can't fix it, and
shopping—no matter how green—won’t
stop it. To save this planet, we need
a serious resistance movement that
can bring down the industrial
economy. Deep Green Resistance
evaluates strategic options for
resistance, from nonviolence to
guerrilla warfare, and the conditions
required for those options to be
successful. It provides an
exploration of organizational
structures, recruitment, security,
and target selection for both
aboveground and underground action.
Deep Green Resistance also discusses
a culture of resistance and the
crucial support role that it can
play. Deep Green Resistance is a plan
of action for anyone determined to
fight for this planet—and win.
Understanding Green Business Nik
Tehrani 2011-05 Why Understanding
Green Business? With every new day
society has become more aware of the
increasing threats to the globe due
to the non-environmentally friendly
practices that have been occurring in
the previous years. Due to the
newfound awareness, people have taken
greater lengths to pass laws, alter
company policies and change their
everyday lives to do their part in
helping to preserve the environment
and prevent any further damage.
index-php-articles

Rather than taking the easy route and
continuing their habits, society is
putting forth a consciousness effort
to go out of their way to improve the
environment in any way they can. As a
collective force the going green
movement will better the environment
and allow further generations to
enjoy a clean and productive world.
How is Understanding Green Business
structured? Dr. Tehrani and Dr. Sinha
dedicate each chapter to a different
aspect of "going green" in this book
such as products, transportation,
networking, research and energy
alternatives. In addition, the
authors discuss green careers and
provide useful information on how to
go about working at a green company.
The future of the green movement and
its impacts are mentioned so as to
provide a potential impact of current
changes in the future. It also shows
a possible interpretation of how the
future green movement shall be
exercised. Who is this book for? This
book has been created as the core
textbook for Business professionals,
industry practitioners, academicians
and students who would like to hone
their business skills, and keep up
with the latest trends in Green
Business. As a result, Understanding
Green Business will support students
pursuing a master degree in MBA,
Certificate in Management or a
Diploma in Management and/or Business
while undergraduate students in
business programs.
Fulfilled Eschatology Tim Liwanag
2015-02-25 Fulfilled Eschatology is
about the story of the redemption of
the Jewish nation and the "end of the
world" prophecies that were
accomplished in the first century.
Practical Web 2.0 Applications with
PHP Quentin Zervaas 2008-03-11 In
Practical PHP Web 2.0 Applications,
PHP, MySQL, CSS, XHTML, and
JavaScript/Ajax development
techniques are brought together to
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show you how to create the hottest
PHP web applications, from planning
and design up to final
implementation, without going over
unnecessary basics that will hold you
back. This book includes must-have
application features such as search
functionality, maps, blogs, dynamic
image galleries, and personalized
user areas. It covers everything in a
practical, tutorial style so you can
start working on your own projects as
quickly as possible.
Shamanic Drumming Michael Drake
2012-04-12 This useful book reveals
profound teachings about shamanic
drumming, which is a time-honored
method of healing and helping others.
Rhythmist Drake presents the first
practical guide to applying this
ancient healing art to modern lives.
Australia and France’s Mutual
Empowerment Paul Soyez 2019-03-25 How
did France and Australia develop a
deep strategic partnership, when only
about two decades ago, a group of
Australians bombed the French
consulate in Perth to protest against
French nuclear testing in the
Pacific? Which interests, which
personalities, which elements of the
global context have led France and
Australia to engage in a regional and
global rapprochement, and what have
been the human, economic and
political prerequisites which enabled
it? This book aims to investigate the
dynamics behind this historically
ambiguous relationship. More
precisely, this study explains why
and how France and Australia are
currently engaged in a process of
strategic and economic mutual
empowerment and how this
rapprochement has been possible,
owing to thirty years of diplomatic
efforts to overcome ongoing
culturally and historically
constructed misunderstandings and
conflicts. This book demonstrates how
French and Australian foreign policyindex-php-articles

makers have understood that, in
regard to their numerous common
interests, both countries had to
mutually empower each other in order
to strengthen their own power,
regionally and globally. This book
argues that these inclusive dynamics
of empowerment constitute the
response of two diverse middle powers
to current global threats and
represent a tool suitable for
modernising the strategies and
practices of both countries’
diplomacies. Soyez’ research is the
first to propose an answer to these
questions through the development of
the French-Australian strategic
partnership.
50 greatest books ever Davies
Guttmann 2014-05-06 I will start by
saying there is no such thing as the
best 50 books ever. Pick a hundred
people and, inevitably you will get a
hundred different lists – quite
possibly very different indeed
depending on the age, nationality,
situation and culture of the people.
Equally, I am not setting myself up
as the arbiter of good taste and
judgement in this matter. I have used
a number of existing sources, various
polls and lists that feature across
the media as well as personal
knowledge and taste, to inform the
selection. Whatever your taste or
opinion there is no denying the power
and continued relevance of a lot of
these works. Reading them will repay
you with knowledge, enjoyment,
insight – and an enduring regard for
the written word.
探索“东方学” 曾庆盈 曾琼 2021-11-08 本书从方法论、历史、物
质文化、文学、跨学科等多个维度，针对中国、南亚、东南亚、西亚北非等不同领域，
对“东方”研究进行了深入的思考。
Human Insecurities in Southeast Asia
Paul J. Carnegie 2016-08-30 This book
is a collection of work by scholars
currently pursuing research on human
security and insecurities in
Southeast Asia. It deals with a set
of ‘insecurities’ that is not readily
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understood or measurable. As such, it
conceptually locates the threats and
impediments to ‘human security’
within relationships of risk,
uncertainty, safety and trust. At the
same time, it presents a wide variety
of investigations and approaches from
both localized and regional
perspectives. By focusing on the
human and relational dimensions of
insecurities in Southeast Asia it
highlights the ways in which
vulnerable and precarious
circumstances (human insecurities)
are part of daily life for large
numbers of people in Southeast Asia
and are mainly beyond their immediate
control. Many of the situations
people experience in Southeast Asia
represent the real outcomes of a
range of largely unacknowledged
socio-cultural-economic
transformations interlinked by local,
national, regional and global forces,
factors and interests. Woven from
experience and observations of life
at various sites in Southeast Asia,
the contributions in this volume give
an internal and critical perspective
to a complex and manifold issue. They
draw attention to a variety of the
less-than-obvious threats to human
security and show how perplexing
those threats can be. All of which
underscores the significance of
multidisciplinary approaches in
rethinking and responding to the
complex array of conditioning factors
and interests underlying human
insecurities in Southeast Asia.
The Permanence of Diplomacy Juergen
Kleiner 2016-07-21 This unique
collection presents a comprehensive
concept of diplomacy. It regards
diplomacy as an institution for
communication which, as far as
content is concerned, functions as a
dependent variable of foreign policy.
Special attention is drawn to noninterference as an indispensable
instrument to fight chaos in
index-php-articles

international relations. Articles on
issues of foreign policy and
diplomacy concerning some of the
flashpoints of world politics in
Asia, namely Korea, Pakistan and
Afghanistan, follow. In some cases
the interplay between foreign policy
and diplomacy becomes visible. The
difficulties of the United States to
adept its policies toward the two
Koreas in view of the ever changing
relationship between these two
countries are discussed. The
diplomacy of estrangement between the
United States and Pakistan gives an
example how a relationship can
deteriorate when no common ground for
the basic aims of both sides is
found. An attempt of diplomacy with
the Taliban fundamentalists was made,
but later replaced by fighting. The
book also highlights other important
developments in East and South Asia,
such as the nuclear ambitions of
North Korea and Pakistan, the turmoil
in Pakistan and the future of wartorn Afghanistan.
Ten Years After Iulius Rostas
2012-04-15 The volume presents the
results collated in the frames of the
fact finding project led by the
editor. The analysis includes the
examination of a large number of
legal documents and policy statements
issued by national authorities and
the international community on the
matter. A critical overview is also
made about the various Roma-specific
political campaigns on national and
European scale. The second half of
the book contains interviews with
activists that assumed a leading role
in school desegregation. These
testimony pieces have been critically
reviewed by educational and policy
analysts from the concerned
countries.
Better Health in Harder Times Jan
Walmsley 2013 This book renews the
collective compact that created our
public services in the 1940s using
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voices from service users and service
providers. Sections explore long-term
conditions, service redesign,
information technology, leadership,
co-production and quality.
So Long Constipation, Part 1 Katarina
Nolte 2013-05-26 In So Long
Constipation, Part 1 you will learn
how to eliminate your constipation by
learning what causes it and how this
comes about. You will learn about the
relationship between our daily
environment and the gut. You will
discover, in simple detail, how
things like stress, industrial toxins
and our modern diet and lifestyle
influence the delicate balance of our
mind-body system. You will
familiarize yourself with the main
aspects of this delicate balance in
relation to gut function.
Videogames James Newman 2013 In the
few decades since they first blipped
their way onto television screens,
videogames have become one of the
most culturally, socially and
economically significant media forms.
Newman's volume considers how we
might approach videogames as media
texts to be read, experiences to be
played and played with, systems and
simulations to be decoded and
interrogated, and performances to be
captured, codified and preserved. The
updated second edition examines the
emergence of new platforms as well as
changing patterns of production and
consumption in its analysis of Wii,
Xbox 360, PS3 and mobile gaming. The
new final chapter explores recent
developments in games scholarship
with particular focus falling on the
study of gameplay as socially
situated, 'lived experience', and on
strategies for game history, heritage
and preservation. In drawing
attention to the fragility and
ephemerality of hardware, software
and gameplay, this new edition
encourages readers and players not
only to consider how games might be
index-php-articles

studied but also what can, will and
should be left behind for the next
generation of games researchers.
Anarcho-primitivism
Solar Energy Conversion in
Communities Ion Visa 2020-09-19 This
book presents novel findings
concerning the systems, materials and
processes used in solar energy
conversion in communities. It begins
with the core resource – solar
radiation – and discusses the
restrictions on the wide-scale
implementation of conversion systems
imposed by the built environment, as
well as potential solutions. The book
also describes efficient solar energy
conversion in detail, focusing on
heat and electricity production in
communities and water reuse. Lastly,
it analyzes the concept of
sustainable communities, presenting
examples from around the globe, along
with novel approaches to improving
their feasibility and affordability.
Though chiefly intended for
professionals working in the field of
sustainability at the community
level, the book will also be of
interest to researchers, academics
and doctoral students.
Bigotry, Football and Scotland John
Flint 2013-06-30 A multidisciplinary
analysis of sectarianism and bigotry
in Scottish football Sectarianism and
bigotry are among the most publicly
debated issues in Scotland, often
reported in the newspapers as the
&quote;shame&quote; of Scotland's
national game. The current crisis in
Scottish football includes high
profile controversies and disorder
related to bigotry and sectarianism
which resulted in new legislation to
tackle offensive behaviour in and
beyond football grounds. In this
collection, contributors from a range
of disciplinary positions present the
latest empirical research evidence
and social theory to examine and
debate fundamental issues about
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bigotry in Scottish football and
society. The topic has raised many
questions. How should sectarianism
and bigotry be defined and
understood? What are the experiences
and impacts of bigotry on different
populations in Scotland? Are recent
events unique or do they have
historic precedents and contemporary
comparisons beyond Scotland? What
should be the response of government,
football authorities, clubs, football
supporters and other institutions and
organisations in Scotland regarding
legislation? What vision should we
have for a future Scottish society
and its diverse population? Bigotry,
Football and Scotland will appeal to
all those interested in Scotland's
national game, the role of football
in the 21st Century and how
multicultural contemporary societies
attempt to resolve prejudice and
promote diversity.
Japan
The Rapture: Don't Be Deceived Billy
Crone
Mangatopia: Essays on Manga and Anime
in the Modern World Timothy Perper
2011-10-24 Fascinating insights on
what Japanese manga and anime mean to
artists, audiences, and fans in the
United States and elsewhere, covering
topics that range from fantasy to sex
to politics. • Contributions from
knowledgeable commentators about
manga and anime from the United
States, Canada, and Europe •
Photographs and illustrations •
Reference lists within the individual
chapters and the introduction • Two
glossaries define terms specific to
Japanese manga genres
Journalism of Ideas Daniel Reimold
2013-06-26 Journalism of Ideas is a
comprehensive field guide for
brainstorming, discovering,
reporting, digitizing, and pitching
news, opinion, and feature stories
within journalism 2.0. With on-thejob advice from professional
index-php-articles

journalists, activities to sharpen
your multimedia reporting skills, and
dozens of story ideas ripe for
adaptation, Dan Reimold helps you
develop the journalistic know-how
that will set you apart at your
campus media outlet and beyond. The
exercises, observations, anecdotes,
and tips in this book cover every
stage of the story planning and
development process, including how
news judgment, multimedia engagement,
records and archival searches, and
various observational techniques can
take your reporting to the next
level. Separate advice focuses on the
storytelling methods involved in data
journalism, photojournalism, crime
reporting, investigative journalism,
and commentary writing. In addition
to these tricks of the trade,
Journalism of Ideas features an
extensive set of newsworthy, timely,
and unorthodox story ideas to
jumpstart your creativity. The
conversation continues on the
author’s blog, College Media Matters.
Reimold also shows students how to
successfully launch a career in
journalism: the ins and outs of
pitching stories, getting your work
published, and navigating the postgraduation job search. Related
sections of the book highlight the
art of freelancing 2.0, starting an
independent site, blogging,
constructing quality online
portfolios, securing internships, and
building a social media following.
All About wikiHow
The Heart of Religion Matthew T. Lee
2013 Drawing on a random survey of
1,200 men and women across the United
States, this book sheds new light on
how Americans wake up to the reality
of divine love and how that
transformative experience expresses
itself in concrete acts of
benevolence.
Glimpses of Oneness Lee Temple
2015-04-02 This overview
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volume—Glimpses of Oneness— presents
a series of brief essays that sketch
various facets of my own life’s
awakening. These often playful fables
share inspiring nuances of the unity
perspective, as seen in a daily life
con- text that is easily recognizable
to all. Each represents a pivotal
moment in or aspect of my
evolutionary development. Some are
experience-based, and are presented
more or less chronologically as they
appeared during a fifty-year arc of
my life’s trajectory. Others
chronicle some of the forms that have
emerged for me as a direct result of
these important oneness experiences:
Archetypal sketches, structural
diagrams, integrative exercises and
techniques, and relational
revelations of some of unity’s deeper
truths. I also share how I’ve put
these gifts into practice as my work
has unfolded over the past few
decades. My approach here is atraditional and eclectic. It does not
follow any particular lineage,
regime, dogma, methodology, or
schema. These stories draw upon
inspiration from many varied sources,
as do my life and this larger body of
work. I’ve decided to present these
vignettes in an illustrated “short
story” format, instead of as a
comprehensively integrated treatise
on the unity theme—leaving that
complexity to the Global Awakening
series as a whole. My hope is that
these brief, faceted glimpses will
work well with our contemporary time
constraints and attention spans, and
that their diversity of content will
effectively engage an equally diverse
audience. My life’s teaching has
revealed many ways to experience
“becoming the mountain” of
oneness—from individual internal
integration and uniting with the
world at large, to uniting various
aspects of our world. I’ve found that
each way has an important role to
index-php-articles

play, especially when we turn our
attention toward uniting to heal
ourselves and our world. The deepest
essence of the unity vision that
drives the broader and powerful
healing impulse for the complete
series, and how it came to be seated
in me, is in these pages. The
implicit and, I hope, inspiring
message to readers of this and other
volumes is simply this: The insights,
inspirations, and innovations that I
share here can come to you as easily
as they’ve come to me.
The Routledge Companion to Comics
Frank Bramlett 2016-08-05 This
cutting-edge handbook brings together
an international roster of scholars
to examine many facets of comics and
graphic novels. Contributor essays
provide authoritative, up-to-date
overviewsof the major topics and
questions within comic studies,
offering readers a truly global
approach to understanding the field.
Essays examine: the history of the
temporal, geographical, and formal
development of comics, including
topics like art comics, manga, comix,
and the comics code; issues such as
authorship, ethics, adaptation, and
translating comics connections
between comics and other artistic
media (drawing, caricature, film) as
well as the linkages between comics
and other academic fields like
linguistics and philosophy; new
perspectives on comics genres, from
funny animal comics to war comics to
romance comics and beyond. The
Routledge Companion to Comics
expertly organizes representative
work from a range of disciplines,
including media and cultural studies,
literature, philosophy, and
linguistics. More than an
introduction to the study of comics,
this book will serve as a crucial
reference for anyone interested in
pursuing research in the area,
guiding students, scholars, and
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comics fans alike.
Handbook of Research on K-12 Blended
and Virtual Learning Through the
i²Flex Classroom Model Avgerinou,
Maria D. 2021-03-05 Teaching models
that focus on blended and virtual
learning have become important during
the past year and have become
integral for the continuance of
learning. The i²Flex classroom model,
a variation of blended learning,
allows non-interactive teaching
activities to take place without
teachers’ direct involvement, freeing
up time for more meaningful teacherstudent and student-student
interactions. There is evidence that
i²Flex leads to increased student
engagement and motivation as well as
better exploitation of teachers’ and
classroom time leading to the
development of higher order cognitive
skills as well as study skills for
students' future needs related to
citizenship, college, and careers.
The Handbook of Research on K-12
Blended and Virtual Learning Through
the i²Flex Classroom Model focuses
not only on how to design, deliver,
and evaluate courses, but also on how
to assess teacher performance in a
blended i2Flex way at the K12 level.
The book will discuss the
implementation of the i²Flex
(isquareFlex), a non-traditional
learning methodology, which
integrates internet-based delivery of
content and instruction with facultyguided, student-independent learning
in combination with face-to-face
classroom instruction aiming at
developing higher order cognitive
skills within a flexible learning
design framework. While highlighting
new methods for improving the
classroom and learning experience in
addition to preparing students for
higher education and careers, this
publication is an essential reference
source for pre-service and in-service
teachers, researchers,
index-php-articles

administrators, educational
technology developers, and students
interested in how the i2Flex model
was implemented in classrooms and the
effects of this learning model.
Evidence-Based Design of Elementary
and Secondary Schools Peter C.
Lippman 2010-08-05
Understanding Video Games Simon
Egenfeldt-Nielsen 2015-12-07
Understanding Video Games is a
crucial guide for newcomers to video
game studies and experienced game
scholars alike. This revised and
updated third edition of the
pioneering text provides a
comprehensive introduction to the
field of game studies, and highlights
changes in the gaming industry,
advances in video game scholarship,
and recent trends in game design and
development—including mobile, casual,
educational, and indie gaming. In the
third edition of this textbook,
students will: Learn the major
theories and schools of thought used
to study games, including ludology
and narratology; Understand the
commercial and organizational aspects
of the game industry; Trace the
history of games, from the board
games of ancient Egypt to the rise of
mobile gaming; Explore the aesthetics
of game design, including rules,
graphics, audio, and time; Analyze
the narrative strategies and genre
approaches used in video games;
Consider the debate surrounding the
effects of violent video games and
the impact of "serious games."
Featuring discussion questions,
recommended games, a glossary of key
terms, and an interactive online
video game history timeline,
Understanding Video Games provides a
valuable resource for anyone
interested in examining the ways
video games are reshaping
entertainment and society.
Higher Education Reforms in Romania
Adrian Curaj 2014-11-07 Romania is an
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active player in various
international higher education areas,
while undergoing a series of higher
education reforms within its national
framework. The Higher Education
Evidence Based Policy Making: a
necessary premise for progress in
Romania project was implemented by
the Executive Agency for Higher
Education, Research, Development and
Innovation Funding (UEFISCDI) in the
timeframe February 2012 – February
2014, being co-financed by the
European Social Fund through the
Operational Programme “Administrative
Capacity Development”. The project
aimed to increase the capacity of
public administration for evidencebased policy making in the field of
higher education, while focusing on
good practices at international level
and impact assessment. With the
contribution of the national and
international experts, the project
has generated a number of analysis
and studies on the existing higher
education public policies (quality
assurance, internationalisation,
equity, data collection, the Bologna
Process, financing of higher
education). Based on the results of
the project, the book will reunite a
number of policy research articles
which would tap into the innovative
aspects of the project's activities
and provide a concise overview of
what good practices can be drawn from
the empirical research conducted in
this project. The book will therefore
aim to improve the information on
Romanian higher education reforms, as
well as on the concrete evidencebased policy proposals which could be
transformed into future policy
solutions in the Romanian higher
education system.
Wikipedia
The Natural Building Companion Jacob
Deva Racusin 2012 "Natural buildings
not only bring satisfaction to their
makers and joy to their occupants,
index-php-articles

they also leave the gentlest
footprint on the environment. In this
complete reference to natural
building philosophy, design, and
technique, Jacob Deva Racusin andAce
McArleton walk builders through
planning and constructio.The Natural
Building Companion--provides the
tools necessary to understand basic
principles of building science,
including structural and thermal
engineering, and hydrodynamics. This
guide offers thorough, up-to-date,
and advanced installation details and
performance characteristics of strawbale, straw-clay, woodchip-clay, and
cellulose wall systems, as well as
earthen and stone wall systems and a
variety of framing, roofing,
flooring, mechanical system, and
finishing options. This fullyillustrated volume informs
professionals making the transition
from conventional building,
homeowners embarking on their own
construction, or green builders who
want comprehensive guidance on
natural-building options. The book,
part of the The Yestermorrow
Design/Build Library, is accompanied
by an instructional DVD"-The Vanishing Black African Woman:
Volume One Olumide, Yetunde Mercy
2016-10-06 Skin-lightening is
currently one of the most common
forms of potentially harmful body
modification practices in the world
and African women are among some of
the most widely represented users of
skin-lightening products. The overall
objective of this book is to provide
up-to-date evidence-based
recommendations for reducing the
global burden of cosmetic skin
bleaching and preventing injuries
related to skin bleaching in subSaharan Africa and Africans in
diaspora. The book aims to: offer an
appraisal of all relevant literature
on cosmetic bleaching practices todate, focusing on any key
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developments; identify and address
important medical, public health
issues as well as historical,
genetic, psychosocial, cultural,
behavioural, socioeconomic,
political, institutional and
environmental determinants; provide
guideline recommendations that would
help attenuate the burden and
possibly eliminate the injuries
related to skin bleaching; discuss
potential developments and future
directions.
Social Movement to Address Climate
Change Danielle Endres 2009 "Deniers
of climate change have benefited from
political strategies developed by
conservative think tanks and public
relations experts paid handsomely by
the energy industry. With this book,
environmental activists can benefit
from some scholarly attention turned
to their efforts. This book exhibits
the best that public scholarship has
to offer. Its authors utilize
sophisticated rhetorical theory and
criticism to uncover the inventional
constraints and possibilities for
participants at various sites of the
Step-It-Up day of climate activism.
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What makes this book especially
valuable is that it is not only
directed to fellow communication
scholars, but is written in a clear
and accessible style to bring the
insights of an academic field to a
broader public of activists committed
to building an environmental social
movement." - Prof. Leah Ceccarelli,
University of Washington "This is an
unusually interesting volume grounded
in a sustained and coordinated
analysis of the Step It Up campaign.
Generating a multifaceted and shared
archive for analyzing the SIU
campaign on global warming, the
volume's multiple authors critically
examine intersecting dimensions of
the SIU campaign-its persuasive
strategies, organizational dynamics,
and political practices for everyday
citizens-with an eye on implications
for enhancing the larger
environmental movement. Readers with
a practical and theoretical interest
in social and political movements
will find this book engaging and
leavened with heuristic value." Professor Robert L. Ivie, Indiana
University, Bloomington
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